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It appears that the environmental damage to our water resources caused and potentially caused by
the project will far outweigh any benefits. It does not benefit the community to create short-term
jobs and parking lots if there is a long-term loss of water through pollution and overuse. I
specifically repeat and incorporate the comments made by the Patagonia Area Resource Alliance
(PARA) in this comment.


